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Our Word of the
Week:

remembering

Attendance
Champions!

 
Y5

(100%)
Our attendance target is

96%.
#everydaycounts

Miss Wimperis says....

Thank you to all the Y3 and Y4 parents who joined us

for ‘Breakfast with a book’ this week. The children

loved sharing their favourite stories with you! Please

don’t forget about our scooter to school challenge...if

your child would like to borrow a scooter, please speak

to their class teacher. 

Breakfast with a Book!

#readachievesucceed



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

. 

Stars of the week!

ONE MILLION WORDS 
In September, Mrs Ashton, set the Y2-Y6

children a challenge to read ONE MILLION
WORDS! Ibrahim and Nuhin have read

MORE than one million words since
September! We are so proud of their love

and passion for reading! Who will be next?


